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Dear Sir/Madam
Town and Country Planning Act 1990

City of London PO Box 270, Guildhall, London EC2P 2EJ
Switchboard 020 7606 3030
www.cityoflondon.gov.uk

www.cityoflondon.gov.uk/plans

Location: Liverpool Street Station Liverpool Street London  

I am in receipt of a scoping opinion for the request of the above site for the purposes of:

Redevelopment above and within Liverpool Street Station 

This is a consultation in respect of the above proposal. The case officer dealing with this case is
Jessica Robinson.
Any observations you make must be received within a period of 21 days beginning with the date of
this letter and will be taken into account in the consideration of the Scoping Opinion.
The scoping report is available for viewing at:
https://acrobat.adobe.com/link/review?uri=urn:aaid:scds:US:7eaa3f23-5a72-33aa-96a2-
6dcfaa58bfdf

Yours faithfully,

Jessica Robinson

Jessica Robinson
Development Division


